
A final newsletter message to our 
visitors and friends from…. 

Bill the Duck!

Hello! 
I’m back again to give you an update for what we’ve been posting from August 3 to August 9, 2020.
I’m sad to say that this is my last newsletter, but for a very happy reason… WE ARE OPEN AGAIN!

The Museum officially reopened on August 6th, 2020. The Museum people have been very careful to make sure 
you can enjoy it whilst staying safe – so do come by and say hello!

We posted some good videos this week! Storyteller Peter Chand brought two lovely stories to life for us, and 
you can learn how to make your own VE or VJ Day party hat. All these videos premiered on August 8.

I hope you’ve had fun keeping up with the Museum’s social media with me! Enjoy!!



Monday, August 3rd 2020
Post #1

The second week of our online family WW2 

Challenge is now up on our website!

Find out why gardening was so important 

during WW2 and and answer the questions in 

your logbook.

Download and print your logbook from the 

Online Learning page on our website 
https://headstonemanor.org/learning/online-
learning/

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fheadstonemanor.org%2Flearning%2Fonline-learning%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1Pw9dsc4T9QLXTEzDpZ0saLSwVKfq90FgUgM0XQP1kU0RUY9yOV8G6bXI&h=AT1dMVE_Wn8GbWa8EeQY42OhruBQ05N5FTEAsB468DIydiTZ1NeecxtXcZ1tgbUUsEDpoV0_E1oRKaFO_qhCsrPzRQkUXt762NsGORLtJ3vn26i3PkFvHqD1LRSbK2IjRXzZBn3HcRr3Ix7J&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0fNeVdJypgOnWFfU3GzCAsUz9oSdGT6I0RCrkEiXTRF0PShyyO052uyZy0FcMBwtDCq_7-BCz45QKv__3apMZ6tueGHOg9O5VAM86UyumBkzFrIaFJOROBibpbgHcoiNZ7hvk74fsCPWT1tB6sdQQP97Lje34BDfI3e8bo2zqVXFPeBPKHD9CsXGSv


Monday, August 3rd 2020
Post #2

We are sad to confirm that this years 

Headstone Village Show will not be 

going ahead as planed. However, we 

are delighted to announce an online 

Headstone Village show event WILL 

take place across our digital 

platforms from 27th Aug - 1st Sep. 

The same entertainment and family 

fun but from the safety of home. 

Watch this space for further details!

Find our more about this event here: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/594417874551155/

https://www.facebook.com/events/594417874551155/


Wednesday, August 5th 2020
Post #1

LAST CHANCE 

You must sign up online before 3pm 

today to attend this fantastic FREE 

event! You can secure your space here: 

https://forms.gle/95shmejYmcJPGBsw9

Suitable for ages 14+

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F95shmejYmcJPGBsw9%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR10DR50ZoLd82EtuaFZhCK5SRoknm8YZB2ORj6DGwM5bPfRt5hTHp8H5wk&h=AT2xZTUoWidwmufOaB-CtCrxoBho4QsqYXihX4Vwdw4u2SpujYVY1wBdGlbW6_WJZdoC9iWWt72uDJ_TdMLK181rBXvmf06blNd19HBhdN0yK0-qmbx7uPl0mVzO4K3BglE9zAwDr8zoiZZ4&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT260h7rGZ1jLCNKuvJ2WzzNPQDOySe8gm8PgaNpUyRoJq6NFiUPmbrgF8sMJGs9GFhrWBoHQ0rfzKtcnRj5MenKTxi5_Gp8F3V8ZR7Dtn4FAcWSPKa3C_XpGrT_Smyj2-PSaY4yJV0MOaKfJIJK5LtKqnaGHVJGHbLc3WRp2KwkuQb51FXZ9GdJy8Bt


Watch the video in the post for August 8th!

Get into the street party spirit by 

making your own party hat out of 

materials found in your home!

Wednesday, August 5th 2020
Post #2



Watch the video in the post for August 8th!

Join Lucy online at 3pm on Saturday to make a VE or 

VJ Day Street Party Hat!

YOU WILL NEED:

Scissors, stapler, glue stick, sticky tape, ruler, pencil, 

hole punch.

A strip of thick paper or card, cereal box would work 

approx 60 x 15cm to fit around your head like a crown.

3 x A4 sheets different coloured paper (we used red, 

white and blue)

3 x barbecue skewers, or paper straws or lollipop 

sticks.

Approx 1m string, or wool, or thin ribbon.

A5 printout of the VE or VJ Day 75 logo

Have a look at our VE Day webpage to get in the 

celebration spirit! https://headstonemanor.org/ve-

day/

Wednesday, August 5th 2020
Post #3

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fheadstonemanor.org%2Fve-day%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0VCqKcpCM5xmSUhCICQeWUsWPZNNiLiSThbEB-kR4U2zdv1ojpGWzYcoA&h=AT0XvGwHKKZhL_sSNNkjwcwRifOZV77OMXfGKIeMw3N17f1g4T5ywcm6TSIc7SiBAR2dVaD69vtkufxkHpC3PkuQKrqA1L__4nBr5uKnxFF_V6alTci-z4ghHwxWf4GQfdTYgVsOwLXVKKL0&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1r_cPLdAYX8ixelCuGLz3Dnopre56-8ECEBFAeiDLdWpUVjN1eKhwo8-j2xYf0OpYy3F2lNn4IKje1kZW9UqmgLCsZyqGSwb83W040BW-qvdLRYf-hHeloT7-95FKTVGNU9wtPOuB89fD0HIE1XmHJn4DR1ljN_95MptYnOKK9ct-tRewogrNoqKhc


Thursday, August 6th 2020
Post #1

WE ARE OPEN

Come down and enjoy your local museum. Now 

open Thurs-Sat, 11am-3pm! Please remember:

> You must wear a mask when visiting 

> There are no toilets available during your visit 

Find out more about what you can expect from your 

visit here:

Find our more about reopening here: 
https://headstonemanor.org/what-to-expect-when-we-re-open/

https://headstonemanor.org/what-to-expect-when-we-re-open/


Thursday, August 6th 2020 
Post #2 (page 1 of 4)

We'd like to share some more photos with you from our project, 'On Our Doorsteps - Harrow in 
Lockdown'. Over a period of two weeks, we worked with local photographer Jenny's Tiny Shoots, to 
capture life in Harrow during this strange time.

Over the two weeks, 25 households from across the borough were photographed on the doorsteps of 
their houses. Each participant was asked to hold an object that has meant something to them during 
lockdown - a great variety of objects (and pets!) were captured!

We will be sharing the stories and photos over the coming weeks, so keep a look out for more!
#OnOurDoorsteps #HeadstoneAtHome #MuseumFromHome

(see next pages for pictures for this post)

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/onourdoorsteps?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDxd-9IJZpKGZU8VpAGMHZaTlTzaw8zYq6yT-DmgtoDZcnKbthcbsULrrMeGjQVhd35AY2IWKPS9ax7pD1fe3V2lmDI03ki6DN8owVrHiIwYyJxCsP3_WOiNAyBRPzuWuFXmcOhvg88DqbVWJ2hh4xBeHdzogPnqh7pDEEVUx_AhgwOJBBpeb5dKCxsJNN7AET77hPX4etxKqbmMjDY6P54OCfGNlgKX2AAKgwoxPLujGTcxAoz4pI8DJ-9591EPCQi8JtbyE8AeVHIjneyzgFTlQ5rUlcLKcASzNhHYlHCzcJwQ_XVUksM3L_GOubk9UVwdv7WEEHNNS96lYwpodLmYg&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/headstoneathome?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDxd-9IJZpKGZU8VpAGMHZaTlTzaw8zYq6yT-DmgtoDZcnKbthcbsULrrMeGjQVhd35AY2IWKPS9ax7pD1fe3V2lmDI03ki6DN8owVrHiIwYyJxCsP3_WOiNAyBRPzuWuFXmcOhvg88DqbVWJ2hh4xBeHdzogPnqh7pDEEVUx_AhgwOJBBpeb5dKCxsJNN7AET77hPX4etxKqbmMjDY6P54OCfGNlgKX2AAKgwoxPLujGTcxAoz4pI8DJ-9591EPCQi8JtbyE8AeVHIjneyzgFTlQ5rUlcLKcASzNhHYlHCzcJwQ_XVUksM3L_GOubk9UVwdv7WEEHNNS96lYwpodLmYg&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/museumfromhome?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDxd-9IJZpKGZU8VpAGMHZaTlTzaw8zYq6yT-DmgtoDZcnKbthcbsULrrMeGjQVhd35AY2IWKPS9ax7pD1fe3V2lmDI03ki6DN8owVrHiIwYyJxCsP3_WOiNAyBRPzuWuFXmcOhvg88DqbVWJ2hh4xBeHdzogPnqh7pDEEVUx_AhgwOJBBpeb5dKCxsJNN7AET77hPX4etxKqbmMjDY6P54OCfGNlgKX2AAKgwoxPLujGTcxAoz4pI8DJ-9591EPCQi8JtbyE8AeVHIjneyzgFTlQ5rUlcLKcASzNhHYlHCzcJwQ_XVUksM3L_GOubk9UVwdv7WEEHNNS96lYwpodLmYg&__tn__=%2ANK-R


Thursday, July 30th 2020, Post #2 (page 2 of 4)
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Thursday, July 30th 2020, Post #2 (page 4 of 4)



The first of two beautiful stories that have 

flown all the way from India to 

Headstone Manor for our Midsummer 

storytelling. Peter Chand is well-known to 

our visitors, and he has picked two stories 

especially for our visitors and tells them 

here for the first time.

Saturday, August 8th 2020 
Post #1

Watch the video here: 
https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/3119396941513358/

https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/3119396941513358/


Saturday, August 8th 2020 
Post #2

Watch the video here: 
https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/312841690080676/

A beautiful story that has flown all the 

way from India to Headstone Manor for 

our Midsummer storytelling. Peter Chand 

is well-known to our visitors, and he has 

picked two stories especially for our 

visitors and tells them here for the first 

time 

https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/312841690080676/


Get into the street party spirit by 

making your own party hat out of 

materials found in your home!

Saturday, August 8th 2020
Post #3

Watch the video here: 
https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/1003228050132777/

Check out the post 
on August 5th for a 
full list of materials 
used in this craft! 

https://www.facebook.com/HeadstoneManor/videos/1003228050132777/


A ‘see you soon’ message to our 
visitors and friends from…. 

Bill the Duck!

That’s all for this newsletter folks!        Thanks for coming on this journey with me during lockdown!

If you have social media, you can keep following us on Facebook (Headstone Manor & Museum), Twitter 
(HeadstoneManor1), Pinterest (HeadstoneMMuseum), and Instagram (headstone_manor_museum)!
Keep an eye on our Online Learning page for new activities: https://headstonemanor.org/learning/online-learning/
And please get in touch with us if you have material for our Covid-19 in Harrow callout.

If you come by the Museum, give me a wave! I’ll be in the Moat ☺

Love,
Bill the Duck
P.S. Message from my human colleagues – we can’t wait to see you again, come visit us soon!

https://headstonemanor.org/learning/online-learning/

